
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Tuck  6th September 2017 – 24th July 2018 

Tuck will be resuming on Friday 8 September 2017.   

Please complete the attached slip if you wish to give permission for your child to 

have Tuck each Friday. This will cover your child for the rest of the school year.  

If you wish to make changes at a later date, please drop a note into the office. 

Please ensure your child also has credit on their ParentPay ‘Tuck’ basket as tuck 

will not be served to any child with a debit balance.  

Equally no tuck will be served to a child unless there is a written consent form 

from parents. 

Please make it clear on the attached slip if you do not wish your child to have 

tuck. 

A reminder that tuck is 30p a week. There are 41 Fridays this academic year, 

which equates to £12.30 for the whole year if you would like to make one 

payment. 

To reiterate: we need written consent and there needs to be credit on 

your child’s Tuck account for them to take Tuck on a Friday morning. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Winkler 

Headteacher  

 

 
Meriden C of E Primary School 
Fillongley Road, Meriden CV7 7LW 
01676 522488 

office@meriden.solihull.sch.uk 
www.meridenceprimaryschool.co.uk 

    @meridenprimary 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Lucy Winkler 



 

 
 

Tuck  6 September 2017 – 24 July 2018 
 

 
 
 

Child’s name __________________________________Class________ 
 

 

 I consent to my child taking Tuck until Friday 20 July    (    ) 

 
 

 I do not wish my child to take Tuck   (    ) 

 
 

 I require a barcoded letter to pay for Tuck (    ) 
 
 

 
Signed ________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian   
 
 

Date  ________________________________ 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


